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Dear parent and carers

I am writing to you on behalf of the School Council to invite your child to an unmissable and exciting
opportunity that the whole school have been discussing.

The School Council would like to make dinner times a little differently and as a result are hosting a one
off dinner time party. Prior to this day, they held discussions with their individual classes about the
types of themes they would like to use and the types of foods they would like. Ideas ranged from
fakeaway Chinese or Indian banquets to outdoor picnics which are all to mention only a few. However,
after analysing the responses across school there was one clear winner requested by lots of children.
Pizza proved very popular and the children were very keen to decorate the hall using Rainbow colours
which is a lovely idea that links closely to the current COVID- 19 situation we face.

On Thursday 1° October 2020 Rise Park will be hosting a Rainbow Pizza Party at lunchtime. We would
really love it if every child would choose to eat a school dinner on this day so that we can come
together and celebrate.

This party will consist of a popular pizza menu consisting of all the colourful toppings requested by the
children at school. They will also be given the opportunity to enter a ‘decorate their own cupcake
dessert’ competition. The children will design their entry in class and there will be one lucky winner
from each key stage that the cook will then have a tricky job of judging the winner.

Rest assured that the current dinner time regulations will still remain in place meaning that the
bubbles at school will not be mixing for the Pizza Party. Each class will be given an allocated slot in the
hall to eat their dinner with their bubble only.

If your child would like to attend the Rainbow Pizza party all that is required is for you to pay the
normal dinner time charge of £2.25 via Scopay. If your child does not want to eat a school dinner on
this day the pack lunch option will still be available also. However, we really hope that everyone can
make it because it will be a fantastic and unforgettable day!

Many thanks

Miss Scholten and The School Council.
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